
 

 

     

 
 

 

  

09 October 2019  

Skellerup on track 

Speaking ahead of today’s Annual Shareholders’ Meeting, Chair Liz Coutts said she expects Skellerup 
to continue to deliver improved returns for shareholders. 

“Skellerup has a strong and broad platform to generate further earnings growth as has been 
achieved over recent years. Whilst the global economy creates some uncertainty, we are confident 
of achieving our plans to deliver a further improvement in full year earnings in FY20.” 
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